
 

 

 
        Kristin L. Jacobson, Regulatory Counsel 
        201 Mission Street, Suite 1500 
        San Francisco, CA   94105 
        Telephone:   707-816-7583 
        Email:   kristin.l.jacobson@sprint.com 

 
August 11, 2015 
 
 
(Filed Electronically on the WUTC Website) 
 
Mr. Steven King, Executive Director/Secretary   
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
Olympia, WA   98504-7250 
 
RE: Docket UT-151295 (Sprint’s Discontinuance of Residential Long Distance Services) 
 
Dear Mr. King: 
 
Pursuant to a request from the Commission’s Regulatory Analyst, Tim Zawislak, Sprint provides 
the following additional information regarding its discontinuance of residential long distance 
services in the State of Washington.  Accompanying this letter you will find the following: 
 
1. A corrected version of Sprint’s long distance subscriber list.  The modification deletes the 

reference to the one customer in “Calema”.  It also adds one customer in “Kalama” (see 
Attachment A). 

2. A copy of the Second Customer Notice that will be provided to the FCC on August 14, 2015 (see 
Attachment B). 

3. A copy of the text of the Bill Messages for July and August 2015 (see Attachment C). 
 

With respect to Mr. Zawislak’s inquiry regarding an update on the status of our petition before the 
FCC, we respond as follows: 
 
"Sprint has not received any questions, etc. from the FCC related to our Application.  Sprint 
anticipates that the FCC will publish our Application as a Public Notice on or around August 19th 
(30 days prior to our requested approval date).  When our Application is published the FCC will 
assign the docket number.  If there are no comments filed within the FCC timeline of 15 days our 
Application will be deemed effective on the date requested, September 19, 2015”. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
/s/ Kristin L. Jacobson 
 
Kristin L. Jacobson 
 


